Editor's Note



Warm greetings in Jesus' worthy name! Thank you for your interest in God's work. It is exciting to see God working in the hearts of people in these last days!

In this issue we feature a stirring article (page 4) about Letting Your Light Shine. May you be inspired to share Christ's love with people you meet every day! We are also blessed to have heard from the Wenger family (page 7) who is serving in the South American country of Peru, and the testimony of an Amish family (page 12) who accepted Jesus Christ as their Lord and Saviour!

In May, I had the opportunity to travel to the Middle East with a group of men. We shared with believers from Islamic backgrounds, Muslims, and others as we traveled through Northern Iraq, parts of Turkey, Cairo (Egypt), and parts of Israel.

I am excited to again have the opportunity to lead a group of young people interested in expanding their worldview to include God's heart of love for the Muslims in the Middle East. After having traveled to the Middle East four times without her, I am looking forward to traveling with my wife and daughter this time! Your prayers on our behalf are appreciated!

-Tim